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December 2022 
       
Important Dates 
Dec. 10 – Wyoming – Kentwood Santa Parade 
Dec. 16 – ½ Day of school AM ONLY 
Dec. 19 – Jan 2 – Holiday Break – NO SCHOOL 
 
From the Principal’s Office:  
Feel free to contact me if you should have a question or 
concern!  No problem is too small.  I can be reached by phone 
at 532-1590, or by e-mail:  jpalmitier@kvilleps.org 
 
Santa Parade: 
The Wyoming-Kentwood Area Chamber of Commerce 
Santa Parade is Saturday, December 10, at 10:00 a.m. 
This fun community event is always well attended and 
enjoyed by all. The parade committee accepts entry 
forms from businesses, churches, charity groups, and 
other organizations interested in participating in the 
parade. Please get in touch with the Wyoming-Kentwood 
Area Chamber of Commerce at 616-531-5990 for 
more information. 
 
The Santa Parade begins at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, 
December 10, marching south on Division Avenue from 
33rd Street to Murray Street. 
 
Parent Email: 
Is your parent email up to date in PowerSchool? It is 
essential that we have at least one current parent email in 
PowerSchool for each student. Our classrooms, 
buildings, and the district communicate important 
information using email communications. Do not miss 
important information! Contact your student's school if 
you have any questions or need to update your 
information. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Updated Phone Numbers: 
In case of emergency or your child becoming sick here at 
school, it is essential that the office have updated phone 
numbers. This also includes your emergency contacts. 
Please notify the office if there is a change in any of 
these numbers. 
 
Non-Prescription Medicine:  
If your child will be taking over the counter medication, 
you will need to fill out a non-prescription medicine form. 
We do not provide medication; you will need to bring the 
medicine in its original container to the office along with 
any measuring cups/spoons. 
 
Weather Alert: 
As fall returns to winter, remember to send your students to 
school with the appropriate winter attire.  We will go outside 
unless the temperature drops below 0 degrees.  We will go 
out in snow.  Coats are required for students once the 
temperature drops below 50 degrees. PLEASE write your 
child’s name on the inside of snow pants, boots, hats and 
gloves if there is a place to do so.  Thank you. 
 
If you are in need of assistance for any of these essential 
winter items, please contact Mrs. Bauder at 
mbauder@kvilleps.org 
 
Thank you for your partnership in helping our students dress 
safely in the winter months. 
 
 
School Closing Due to Bad Weather 
Parents will be notified if school is closed through our 
district’s automated phone call-out system. If school is 
closed parents should receive a phone call around 6:00 
a.m. In addition, you can check the school closings on   
television stations WOTV and WZZM. Remember to look 
for KELLOGGSVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS! 
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